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Subject: September 7th Committee of Whole Meeting - Agenda Item #1, FCF Old Market Lane

inc. Site Application

From: Liz and Mace [mailto:stoneridge@rogers.com)
Sent: Tuesday, September 06, 2016 7:09 PM

To: Carella, Tony; Bevilacqua, Maurizio; Di Biase, Michael; Di Biase, Michael; Ferri, Mario; Rosati, Gino;
Clerks@vaughan.ca

Cc: info@villageofwoodbridge.ca

Subject: September 7th Commitiee of Whole Meeting - Agenda Item #1, FCF Old Market Lane Inc. Site Application

Gentlemen,

We recently learned of tomorrow's Committee meeting which will be discussing the above-referenced development. Prior
commitments do not allow us to personally attend this meeting so, we are writing to you today, to voice our strong
opposition to the current proposal made by the Developer of the lands in the Heritage District located at the corner of
Woodbridge and Wallace Avenues.

We support the Village of Woodbridge Ratepayers Association's position and concerns regarding this development, and
believe, that if allowed to proceed as applied for currently, would set a terrible precedent, and have a devastating impact
on the Community.

We strongly urge you to reject the proposed development application in its current form, endorse the recormmendations of
the Technical Report, and support those recommendations at the Ontario Municipal Board hearing.

We thank you for your time and consideration, and continue to want to make our Woodbridge community a better place to
live.

Best regards,

Elizabeth Langenberger and Mace Blundeli
53 Park Drive, Woodbridge, Ontario L4L 2H4



